
 

 

 City of Annapolis 

Office of Finance 
160 Duke of Gloucester Street 
Annapolis, MD   21401 
410-263-7952 
finance@annapolis.gov 
 
December 30, 2020 
 
TO:        Regina C. Watkins-Eldridge, MMC 

     City Clerk 
 

FROM:  Alderman Frederick M. Paone, Esquire 
                Chair 
 
RE:         Audit Committee Recommendation of Modifications to R-17-20 and Passage 
 
 
Please be reminded that the Audit Committee was requested to advise the City Council 
on R-17-20. 
 
At its meeting on November 16, 2020, the Committee voted unanimously to recommend 
that the two-page Resolution 17-20 be recommended for passage by the City Council 
with the following slight wording changes modifying the resolution: 
 

 Page one, line 38 – replace “approving” with “accepting”; and 
 Page two, line 2 – replace “approved” with “accepted”. 

 
 
 

 

 

 


